

OCTOBER CLASS BULLETIN

WEEK OF OCT. 26TH-30TH



NOTE FROM TEACHER

Hey Parents,

I love this time of year. It's the time of year where our kids get to dress up and trick-or-treat! The leaves start changing with the chilly weather. There is so much excitement! I just want to remind you parents to make sure your child starts bringing a jacket with the chilly weather. If you need one, let me know! Let's keep working together for success!

-Ms. Montoya

MONSTER BASH

Parents we need help with the following items for our Monster Bash Pizza Party:

- \$2.00 per student for pizza
- Napkins
- Drinks
- Cups
- Plates
- Chips
- Dress up as a Monster

Please let me know through Class Dojo what you can bring! You are welcomed to join!

UPCOMING EVENTS

10.26- 10.30: Spirit Week (Flyer

Attached to newsletter)

10.28: PATHS Meeting at 6pm in

the school library

10.29: Spelling and Math Test

10.30: Monster Bash **11.01:** Parent-Teacher

Conference

WHAT WE ARE LEARNING

Reading: Reading Because of

Winn-Dixie in class

English: Informational Writing **Word Work:** Vowel teams (ou, ow)

Math: Telling Time

Science: Plant Adaptations **Social Studies**: Communities

HEART WORDS	REVIEW EVERY NIGHT
Fall	Clean
Show	Myself
Light	Long

CONTACT INFORMATION:

Ms. Damaris Montoya-3rd grade teacher Math and Science Magnet School damaris.montoya@ionesboroschools.net